


                                                

                                                                  
 
 

                                        
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for sending in your bazaar sign-up sheets  
so quickly!  We are writing at this time to see if anyone 
that requested 1

st
 shift can switch to the 2

nd
 shift. 

Of the 64 requests received so far… 51 are for 1
st
 shift. 

Obviously, we do not need that many people to fill all the 
positions and most importantly we cannot run the bazaar 
with 13 parents on 2

nd
 shift.  

We wanted to reach out to all of you first before 
assigning shifts/positions.  If your schedule is flexible 
allowing you to work the 2

nd
 shift please e-mail Gina 

Rispoli at rxgmc@optimum.net . 
Please remember shifts will be given out based on a first 
come/first serve basis.  You help and cooperation is 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Sincerely, 
HSA Executive Board 
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LUCKY CIRCLE DAY

Attention Parents:

One day out of the month will be “Lucky Circle Day”
for students who purchase lunch on that date.  Students
purchasing lunch on that day will have a chance to win a
free snack up to the amount of $.75.  Lucky Circle Day will
be indicated on the monthly lunch calendar when ordering.

After the student has finished eating their lunch, they may
look under their tray for a “lucky circle”.  If you are a
winner you can redeem it at the snack counter by turning in
your circle.  There will be one winner for each class.  On
these days we need your class to stay in line as a group.

Thanks and Good Luck!!!

Mrs. Cassidy & Mrs. Bowne


